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Key Notices 
 
Reminder of School Closure (Monday 19th September) 
As per our School Holiday List shared with parents at the start of 
term, the pupils will not be in school next Monday. The date was 
initially scheduled to be a Staff Development Day, though the status 
may yet change subject to Department of Education guidance but, 
either way, pupils will not return to school after this Friday until 
Tuesday 20th September. 
 
 
Our Mass to celebrate Mrs Harriott’s 50 years of service as a 
class teacher will proceed as planned this Friday 16th September, 
with all in the school community welcome to join us for 10am Mass 
in the church. 
 
 
Curriculum Night 
Parents/ guardians are reminded that our Curriculum Night for all 
classes in the school (P1-P7) will be next Tuesday at 6pm, 
beginning with a short introductory talk in the hall with all parents 
led by Mr Donnelly and Mrs Maguire. 
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